Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
Region XI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DIGOS CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

July 31, 2025

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

SGOD-2025~—

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs (CID & SGOD) N\
Public Schools District Supervisors LY

Education Program Supervisors
Public School Heads

Public School Teachers

All Others Concerned

Subject: INVITATION TO A SEMINAR FROM THE PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION OF

RECORDS OFFICERS AND ARCHIVIST (PAROA)

Enclosed: As stated.
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This is in reference to Regional Memorandum HRDD-2025-207 dated
August 7, 2025, signed by Allan G. Farnazo, Director IV, re: Invitation to a
Seminar from the Philippine Association of Records Officers and Archivist
(PAROA), with a theme “Resilient Records: Building a Disaster Ready Records
Management System” on September 16-18, 2025 at Manila Prince Hotel, San
Marcelino St., Ermita Manila.

In view of the foregoing, interested partitipants are hereby informed that
attendance is voluntary, and in adherence to D.O. 030, s. 2021, on the Multi-
Year Implementing Guidelines on the Allocation and Utilization of the Human
Resource Development Fund for teaching, teachlng related and non-teaching
personnel shall be strictly observed.

Interested participants may email paroa2025.inquiry@gmail.com and
paroaofficialcommunication@gmail.com or call (02) 8650-4235 for inquiries.

Relevant details and information are provided in the enclosures.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Telephone No: (082)553-8396 | (082)553-8376 | (082)553-9170
| (082)553-8375

BAGONMC PILIPINAS

Address: Roxas Street cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone |I, Digos City 8002
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education 0825070370
DAVAO REGION

August 7, 2025

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
HRDD-2025-207

INVITATION TO A SEMINAR FROM THE PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION OF RECORDS
OFFICERS AND ARCHIVISTS (PAROA)

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents

5 Attached is the invitation from the Philippine Association of Records Officers
and Archivists on a seminar with the theme “Resilient Records: Building a Disaster
Ready Records Management System” on September 16-18, 2025 at Manila Prince
Hotel, San Marcelino St., Ermita Manila.

2. In view of the foregoing, interested participants are hereby informed that
attendance is voluntary, and in adherence to D.O. 030, 8.2021, on the Multi-Year
Implementing Guidelines on the Allocation and Utilization of the Human Resource
Development Fund for teaching, teaching-related and non-teaching personnel shall
be strictly observed.

3. Interested participants may email paroa2025.inguirv@gmatl.com and
paroaofficialcommunication@gmail.com or call (02)8650-4235 for inquiries.
4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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